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 Report To: Policy & Resources Committee

   
Date:            7 February 2012  

 Report By: Chief Financial Officer             Report No:  FIN/07/12/AP/CM  
   
 Contact Officer: Alan Puckrin    Contact No:   01475 712223  
   
 Subject: Review of Saving Workstream Targets 

 
 

   
1.0 PURPOSE  

   
1.1 The purpose of this report is to advise Committee of the revised Workstream Savings 

Targets following a review by the Corporate Management Team. 
 

   
2.0 SUMMARY  

   
2.1 Committee originally approved the Savings Workstreams Programme in February 2009 

and have been provided with regular updates in respect of progress since that date. 
 

   
2.2 The savings target for the approved workstreams is currently £23.236 million by the end of 

2013/14.  To date £19.660 million has been achieved (84.5%). 
 

   
2.3 The last formal update to Members indicated that there remained an unallocated target of 

£232,000 in order to achieve the £23.236 million target. 
 

   
2.4 

 
 
 
 

2.5 

Appendix 1 shows the revised overall position following a reassessment of the Savings 
Workstreams by the Corporate Management Team and relevant Lead Officers.  From this 
it can be seen that over the period ending in 2013/14 the Council is now projecting to 
achieve £23.514 million which is an increase of £278,000.   
 
Appendix 2 gives the latest progress update for the outstanding savings workstreams. 

 

   
2.6 Appendix 3 gives a summary of the movement which has resulted in the £232,000 saving 

shortfall being converted into a £278,000 excess. 
 

   
2.7 Reports will continue to be brought back to the relevant Committee as the saving 

workstreams are developed and discussion will continue to take place with the relevant 
Trades Unions as appropriate. 

 

   
2.8 It should be noted that at present savings are being achieved ahead of originally approved 

timescales and this has generated an extra surplus both in 2011/12 and in the revised 
2012/13 Revenue Budget.  For 2012/13 the advanced/extra workstream savings exceed  
£1.5 million. 

 

   
2.9 Finally Members should note that further proposals to add to the Savings Workstream 

Programme will be progressed during 2012 and be factored into the 2013/15 2 year 
Revenue Budget. 

 

   
3.0 RECOMMENDATIONS  

   
3.1 It is recommended that Committee approve the latest targets in respect of the Savings 

Workstreams. 
 

 
Alan Puckrin 

  Chief Financial Officer 
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